
 
 
 

 

 

 

September 28, 1995 

 

 

HAND DELIVERED 

 

Mr. Howard M. Shapiro 

General Counsel 

The Federal Bureau of Investigation 

Washington, D.C.  20535 

 

Dear Mr. Shapiro: 

 

We inadvertently failed to enclose a copy of the Federal Register notice referenced in Mr. Tunheim’s 
letter to you delivered earlier today.  A copy of the notice, which will be delivered to the Federal 

Register tomorrow, is enclosed herewith.   

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Acting General Counsel 

 

 

Enclosure 

 

 

cc:  Marvin Krislov, Esq. 

       Associate Counsel to the President 

 

        John A. Hartingh  

        Inspector-in-Charge, JFK Task Force 


